
 

  15th January 2017  

Science Fair – Friday 26th January 

We are looking forward to hosting our second science fair. The Science Fair will allow the 

children to research an area of science they find particularly intriguing or fascinating and 

produce a project to show off what they have found out.  

To enter, your child must produce a display about their scientific investigation. They must include; 

their scientific question (e.g. which material conducts electricity the best?) a write up of what 

they did, together with graphs and tables to support their findings. Their Science Fair entry should 

be on a piece of cardboard that can stand by itself. You may also have small models, 

demonstrations or handouts to support your project. (We do have some spare cardboard at 

school). 
 

Entries are due in on Thursday 25th January 2018 and will then be displayed at the Science Fair 

on Friday 26th January 2018. The winner will be announced in a special assembly and will receive 

a trophy. The lucky winner and runners up will then be invited to the GLF Science Fair Grand Final 

at The University of Surrey on Wednesday 7th February 2018. 

            

 
          
 Attendance 

Good attendance works hand in hand with your child reaching their full potential. Children should 

be in school every day unless there are exceptional circumstances. If your child is absent for any 

reason please contact the school office and leave a message on the absence answerphone. 

 

This year we are monitoring attendance each week. The best attendance figures for last week 

were: 

Class House Year Group Whole School 

Beech  Newton Year 1  

100% 96.98% 97.29% 93.75% 

Congratulations to Beech class for achieving 100% attendance!  

Reminders 

 Please do not park in the staff car park. Please park with consideration to our neighbours 

and other road users. There are free public car parks available for parking in the Raglan 

Precinct and Town End. 

 Please ensure children are in full school uniform, and that all uniform is named. If a lost item 

is named it will be returned to the owner.  We already have a lot of lost property that is 

unnamed. We now have ties in stock, if your child requires a new tie they are available from 

the school office for £4.00. 

 Please also ensure children have their full PE kit in school all week. Thank you. 

 

 



  

Dates for your Diary 

 

Tuesday 23rd January SATS – Parent Workshop 

Friday 26th January Hillcroft Science Fair 

Tuesday 30th January Year 5 visiting de Stafford to see their production of Alice in 

Wonderland 

Wednesday 7th February GLF Science Fair at the University of Surrey 

Friday 9th February Year 4 Talent Show 

Thursday 1st March 

 

World Book Day 

Bags 2 School 

Tuesday 6th March Parents Evening 

Thursday 8th March Parents Evening 

Wednesday 2nd May School Photographer – Class Photos 

Friday 29th June INSET Day 

 

 

 
After School Clubs 

Letters have been sent home confirming the children’s places in the after school clubs run by 

staff, these will commence this week. There are also after school clubs available run by outside 

organisations, please see below: 

 

BB SOCCER – Tuesdays after school for children in Years 1 and 2 , 3 and 4 

For more information, please contact Ben Boyce on 07704 483586 

   

MK DANCE – Wednesdays after school in the main hall 

For more information, please contact Kathryn on 07841 527642 

 

SAMA KARATE – Fridays after school in the main hall – pay as you go 

For more information, please contact Richard on 07742 609194   

 

 


